

truckeeoptimistclub@yahoo.com http://truckeeoptimist.com https://www.facebook.com/TruckeeOptimistClub

July 7, 2024

Dear Tahoe Truckee Unified School District – E-Sports Team,

Thanks for reaching out to the Truckee Optimist Club and allowing us to help fund your Program. It's a privilege for us to serve Truckee's youth.

Enclosed is funding in the amount of \$1,000.

We'd like to show off our funding recipients on our web page and social media platforms. We'd appreciate any pictures you can forward to us currently or throughout the year. You can send them to TruckeeOptimistClub@yahoo.com.

We wish you all the best!

Sincerely,

Pat McKechnie Treasurer Truckee Óptimist Club



Like us on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/TruckeeOptimistClub